
 

 

Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development 
Michael J. Nugent- Inspections Division Director 
 
 

July 24, 2006   
 
JAMES A. HOPKINSON 
C/O 815 FOREST AVE LLC 
P.O. BOX 15236  
PORTLAND, ME 04112 
 
CBL: 137  E002001 Certified Mail  
Located at 798 FOREST AVE 

Dear 815 FOREST AVE ASSOCIATES, 

     An evaluation of the Carwash at the above location revealed that audio 
annunciation equipment has been installed which may violate the sound limitations in 
the  This is a Notice of Violation pursuant Section 14-57 of the Code of Ordinances.                   
You have 10 days from the date of receipt of this letter to eliminate the listed violations. 
There will be a reinspection of the property on August 7, 2006. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions @ 874-8715. 
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Mike Nugent @ (207) 874-8700  
Inspections Division Director 

  


